Gleichen and District Minor Hockey Association
Box 489, Gleichen, AB T0J 1N0

Aug 15,2017
R.C.M.P. Gleichen or Strathmore Detachment

Re. Volunteer Screening

To whom it may concern

Please be advised that of Aug 31, 2017, the Gleichen and District Minor Hockey Association has requested local volunteers for assistance with our Pond Hockey Program for the 2017-2018 hockey season. We have requested that they attend the Gleichen or Strathmore R.C.M.P. Detachment with this letter for a criminal record check and a vulnerable record check to ensure the safety of our children. A copy of screening must be presented to Gleichen Minor Hockey prior to volunteers’ participation.

We appreciate your assistance with this matter.

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shannon Zieman; President

Gleichen and District Minor Hockey Association

(403) 734-3515

gleichenph@gmail.com
